CLASSROOM NEWSLETTER

Great News from Ms. Nancy & Ms. Maria in Room 137

nalopez@lakecountyschools.net mperez@lakecountyschools.net



Dear Families; I am so happy to see your child to come to school every day © They are having so much fun at school and they are learning a lot. So thank you for sending your child at school! This month of October we are excited to start with our Boxes Study. We will introduce different topics about boxes during the month. If you have any empty boxes at home that you don't use, please send them to your school so children can use them. As you know the weather will change soon, PLEASE make sure to send your child with appropriate clothes for the weather. Thank you!!!

OUR LEARNING

We will learn about BOXES:

We will introduce to children about: What the boxes are made of? What can we do with boxes? How can we move boxes? What are the characteristics of boxes? And Which jobs involve boxes?

HOME CONNECTION

Encourage your child to talk about different boxes. Be creative and build something cool with your child at home, and send it to school so your child can share with friends ©

OCTOBER

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
				1 NO SCHOOL
4 Start of Boxes Study	5	6	7	8 NO SCHOOL
11	12	13	14	15 NO SCHOOL
18	19	20 Field Trip To Public Library from 10:30- 11:00	21	22 NO SCHOOL
25	26	27 PTC 4-8	28 Practice packs Due	29 NO SCHOOL

Remember!

Field Trip to Public Library on October 20th @ 10-30-11:00am. We will also have Parent Teacher Conferences on Wednesday October 27 and Thursday October 28 from 4-8. The Center will be closed @ 3pm. Don't forget to return your practice packs by October 28th Please let us know if you have any questions.